
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you so much to everyone who 

donated to our Shoebox Appeal – it 

was great to be able to support such a 

great cause!  

Our banner supporting Climate Change Action   

We’re doing so much outdoor learning!  Weekly 

sessions at Forest School (below) and the 

Children’s Wood are enhanced with regular 

outdoor play sessions in the garden  

 We had a brilliant party for Hallowe’en!  

Paint-poured pumpkins were a huge hit 

in Rowan Class (check out Cooper’s 

beauty below) and Pine Class brought the 

sunshine with their Hawaii themed 

costumes 😊  

Key Dates 
10 December – Christmas Jumper Day 
17 December – 11am – Winter Celebration Event 
(zoom) 
22 December – Christmas Party for pupils! 
22 December – School closes at 14:30 for winter break 
06 January 2022 – School re-opens 
 
*Parent Forum Meetings will be rescheduled asap! I’m 
really hoping this changes soon, so key dates for next 
term will be sent out separately. 
 
 



s 

 

Please do get in touch if you have any 

suggestions or queries.  Either speak to 

your child’s class teacher, or contact 

me on 0141 9462050 or at 

Catriona.Campbell@eastpark.org.uk  

Best wishes,                         
Catriona Campbell (Head of Education) 

As part of our development work on sensory 

experiences, class teams have been devising 

new sensory play activities – check out 

Willow Class’ Jurassic Park  

We’ve been studying insects in Art.  

How amazing are our beetles? 

We celebrated Diwali by 

making salt-dough tea-light 

holders at the Student-Eco 

Council Meeting 05 November. 

Sinking and Floating in Oak 

Class for World Science Day 

Our Silent Disco on 25 November 

was brilliant!   

One generous parent donated the fee 

for us to join in Singing Hands 

Christmas Show – we can’t wait to 

watch this together, thank you! ♥ 
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